
Dear [Nominee's Name], 

We are pleased to inform you that you have been nominated for induction into the National 

Honor Society. This prestigious organization recognizes students who have demonstrated 

outstanding scholarship, leadership, service, and character. 

We acknowledge your hard work and dedication to your academic and extracurricular activities, 

which have earned you this nomination. Your commitment to excellence is commendable, and 

we celebrate your achievements thus far. 

The induction ceremony will take place on [date] at [time] in [location]. We hope to see you 

there to honor your accomplishments and those of your fellow nominees. 

Congratulations once again on your nomination! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your School/Organization] 


